
	

Friday 20th March 2020 

 
 
To all of the wonderful children in our school family,  
 
As school has closed for most of you today, we wanted to write to you all to say a big 
'thank you' for how hard you have all worked so far this year. You really are all stars! 
 
School may have felt a little different for the past couple of weeks, but I am so proud 
of how you have all acted so responsibly and taken care of yourselves and each 
other. Remember to continue to do this at home with your families, showcasing our 
school values in all that you do.  
 
For those of you who will still be attending school next week, we will continue to do 
our best in keeping our school as safe as we can for you. 
 
For those of you who won’t be at school next week, your teachers have given you 
plenty of activities to be doing at home. 
 
When you are doing your work or playing online, remember to stay safe as your 
teachers and parents have taught you to. 
 
 
We will miss seeing all of your smiling faces next week but hopefully it will not be 
long until we are all together again in our wonderful school. 
 
With love from,  
 
Mrs Pringle and all of the TSP team 
 
 
x 

 

 

 

 

 

 



	 	

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	



	 	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


